
June 29, 2020 

 
Dear White County School Families, 

As the state of Indiana continues to gradually and safely reopen, schools have been given guidance 
through the Indiana Department of Education (IDOE) and the Indiana Department of Health (ISDH) 
regarding recommendations and considerations for safely reopening schools through a 38-page 
document titled IN-CLASS.  The four White County School Corporations are using the information from 
this document along with input from stakeholders and conversations with our White County Health 
Department to plan for our schools to open in the fall. 

At this time, all four White County Schools are planning to reopen on time with high-quality in-person 
instruction.  While each school corporation is working together to ensure that we have many consistent 
items in our plans, each school will have many items that are unique to ensure that we meet our 
individual school corporation needs. However, all schools will have a common response to confirmed 
cases of COVID-19 through consultation with the White County Health Department. During the next 
couple of weeks, schools will finalize details of their reopening plans and share them with families.  

We want to thank everyone for your continued support of our White County Schools. We look forward 
to seeing our students this fall with a safe reopening for the 2020-21 school year. 

 
Yours in Education,  

 
Mr. Dan Sichting, Frontier School Corporation 
Mr. Nicholas Eccles, North White School Corporation 
Mr. Patrick Culp, Tri-County School Corporation 
Mr. Michael Galvin, Twin Lakes School Corporation 
 


